
Applying for Curtis Fundamental 
 

Each year there is a countywide application for magnet, fundamental, and career academy 

programs.  This application period is in January.  The January application period is always for 

the next school year (as an example, the January 2016 application period is for the 16-17 school 

year).   

 

Curtis will be holding tours during the months of December and January.  See below for dates 

and times.  You may call 727-738-6483 to sign up for one of the tour dates.   

 

Please note that students entering Kindergarten must be 5 before September 1st.  Also 

remember our wait lists only last for one year so an application must be submitted each year if 

your child does not receive a seat in our school.   

 

All applications are done online through the pcsb.org website.  In order to make an application 

you need to have a Parent Portal User ID and Password.  If you currently do not have one you 

can visit any public school in Pinellas County and they will assist you with getting one.  You must 

bring a photo ID with you at that time.   

 

Those students who applied and accepted their spot will receive a letter from Curtis in the mail 

in March detailing what paperwork is needed for registration. 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

November 14, 2015  - District Application Program Information Fair 

Pinellas Park High School 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

 

December 1, 2015    -  Discovery Night at Curtis Fundamental   6 pm 

 

January 6 –15, 2016  -  Initial Application Period   

   Done online thru pcsb.org website and the Student Reservation System 

 

February 3 –10, 2016  -  Acceptance Period 

       Parents must log on to see if they were invited to Curtis.   

 

 



School Tours 
We ask that only adults come for the tours since these tours go into the classrooms during 

instructional time.   You may call 727-738-6483 to sign up for one of the tour dates.   

 
Monday, December 7th  10 a.m. 

 

Friday, December 11th    10 a.m. 

 

Monday, December 14th  10 a.m. 

 

Wednesday, January 6th 10 a.m. 

 

Wednesday, January 13th  10 a.m. 

 


